
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 20, 2008 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Michelle Henderson was employed by Smart Air Systems, Inc. from October 2005 till August 2008.  
During that time period Michelle proved to be an educated, responsible and loyal employee.  Her 
willingness to take on any role was an asset to our company. 
 
Michelle will be missed by all the Smart Air Systems, Inc. associates and we wish her well in all of 
her future endeavors.    
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns at (954) 968-1288 x 208. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Steven Charney  
 
Steven Charney 
President 

 


